Jjohn R. Maher
Director of Government Affairs

COMMUNICATIONS

November 13, 2019

Re: Charter Communications— Upcoming Changes

Dear Municipal Official:

Charter Communications (“Charter”), locally known as Spectrum, is notifying its customers that on or
around December 13, 2019, Adult Pay-Per-View programming on Spectrum channels 967, 968, 969, 970
will move to Spectrum On Demand channels 963, 999, 2310 on the channel line-up serving your
community. To access these services On Demand, customers can tune to the On Demand menu.

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels.

If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 774-243-9735 or via email
at John.Maher@charter.com.

Sincerely yours,
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John R. Maher
Director of Government Affairs

301 Barber Avenue T(774) 243-9735 John.Maher@charter.com
Worcester, MA 01606



